
Don’t Waste Our Green Wedge 

Competition  
The City of Kingston is encouraging all students to participate in the Don’t Waste Our 

Green Wedge competition to help keep Kingston clean.  

 

Students are asked to design a roadside banner  

to make people think twice before dumping or 

littering rubbish.  

The winning design will be printed onto a  

roadside banner and placed in areas where  

littering occurs.  

 

Key theme/s for the poster can include, but not limited to: 

- Don’t waste our green wedge (i.e. don’t dump rubbish in our parks and open space) 

- If you dump rubbish you will get caught  

- If you see dumped rubbish report it to council 

 

To enter:  

- Design your roadside banner  on the next page 

- Fill in your name and details 

- Scan and send your artwork to 

Freya.vickery@kingston.vic.gov.au or drop it off at City 

of Kingston 1230 Nepean Highway, Cheltenham.  

mailto:Freya.vickery@kingston.vic.gov.au


Don’t Waste Our Green Wedge Competition – Entry form, competition closes Tuesday 2nd September 2018.  

Design a roadside banner within the rectangle below to make people think twice before littering or dumping rubbish.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name:  

School:                                                                          Class:     

Permission to use above details for promotion (if this is entrant is the lucky winner)       Yes     or    No     (please circle) 

Please scan and send entry to Freya.vickery@kingston.vic.gov.au or drop it off to City of Kingston Offices, 1230 Nepean Highway Cheltenham  

mailto:Freya.vickery@kingston.vic.gov.au

